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PFA EVENTS IN 2024

• Event Volunteers: Without volunteers,
events can’t happen!
• Event Planning Team: Join us in
organising and planning our successful
PFA events, like the Christmas Fair.
• PR and Admin Team: Help promote our
events to the school community and
share our achievements.

Race night - This will be a parents / carers event. Further details and date to
be confirmed.

Annual General Meeting (AGM) - March 2025, date to be confirmed

UPCOMING PFA EVENTS

UNIFORM SALE
Thank you to all the parents and 

carers who donated and 
purchased second-hand school 

uniform.

Various sales raised £651

EASTER BUNNY
The children were thrilled by the 

Easter Bunnies visit this year. 
Thank you to the Easter Bunny 
for fitting us into their busy 

Easter schedule.

ST JOSEPH’S FEAST 
DAY TREATS

The children celebrated St. Joseph’s 
feast day, made even more special 
by the delicious treats provided by 

the PFA.

RAINBOW RAFFLE
Thank you to everyone who 
contributed treats to our 

rainbow raffle and purchased 
tickets.

This event raised £1,637 

FUN BOUNCE
The sun shone, the kids bounced, 

and everyone had a wonderful 
time. Thank you for your support.

This event raised £1,956

CHRISTMAS FAIR
Another successful

 Christmas Fair. 

Amount raised TBC

SUMMER FAIR
Our fantastic summer fair was 
a great success! Pupils had a 

wonderful time buying and selling 
handcrafted goods, enjoying the 

rides, and savouring delicious 
treats.

This event raised £3,690 

THIS LAST YEAR 
60 Chrome Books

PE Sheds

EYFS Sandpit

4 x Interactive white boards 

Contribution to the Leavers' Events
& Much More....

Our next fundraising goal is to support 
the nature area renovations. 

WHAT IS THE PFA
The Parent and Friends Association (PFA) 
is a group of parent volunteers and 
friends of St Joseph’s school who raise 
funds and organise events at the school 
to support its pupils’ education.

MEET THE PFA TEAM
Fiona - Chair of PFA
Nicole - Co-Chair of PFA
Magda - Committee secretary
+ many more PFA helpers/ volunteers

WE NEED YOU! 

Funds contributed by 
the PFA to the school 

over the last three years: 

£37,568

Thank You!
WHAT THIS HAS HELPED TO BUY 

FROZEN FRIDAYS
Frozen Fridays have been a big hit 
in the Summer term. Thank you to 
all the helpers who volunteered 

with the ice lolly sales. 

£347 raised 

HOW CAN I JOIN?
Please follow link to join 
the PFA WhatsAapp group.

or email:
St_joes_pfa@outlook.com

CHRISTMAS SHOP
The Christmas shop was another 
great success! A big thank you 

to all the volunteers who helped 
make it happen.

This event raised £1,700




